
Otter Class 2019-20



Hello!  My name is Olly Otter.  I’m lucky 
because I am able to go with home with 
a member of Otter class each weekend 

and I have lots of fun and usually lots to 
eat! 



We enjoy reading in our book 

corner.



We enjoyed making our clay faces.



We have enjoyed developing our 
basketball skills with Gavin.



In Maths, we have been using different 
apparatus to explore place value.



We enjoyed using role play to help retell 
our Percy the Park Keeper stories.



In Otter class we work hard!



In Computing, we have been learning about 
algorithms and put our learning into practice 

by making jam sandwiches for Percy the 
Park keeper’s lunch.



We learned about the artist 
GiuseppeArchimboldo, and created our 

own artwork using his style.



We celebrated Harvest at St Mary’s 

church, thinking about our theme of 

Kindness. Look at our lovely hats!


